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Good morning members,

I want to bring you up to date on progress and events in the near future. The last annual meeting two 
board members were elected. Nathan Fast and Michael Patterson. Thank you both for dedicating your 
time to help make Green Oaks a better place. Officers were elected a week later, with results President 
Vickey Evans, Vice President Bill Dunnam, Secretary /Treasurer Amanda Randle.

 Our new members for the past months are Randy Robles, Chris Edwards, Chris Berry, Robby Robbins, 
James Dunnam, Wesley Dunnam, Greg Lackie, Tommy Thompson, Blake Lewis, Matthew Ward, Jason 
Vasser and Todd Stanley. Welcome to Green Oaks.

 Rita Allen, our General Manager, has worked hard trying to get a ladies’ afternoon for golf. The ladies 
will meet and play golf every second Tuesday of each month for a 9-hole scramble. Please try to sign up 
in advance. Play will be at 5:30 pm. Our next Ladies’ Day is May 9 th.

 Some members have started an event for the guys. A three-man scramble on the 3rd Thursday of every 
month. Entry is $20 per man. Nonmembers will also pay $20 plus $10 that goes to the club for cart 
rental fee. This will be a blind draw at 4:45 pm and play will be at 5:00 pm. Teams must consist of three 
men. Please call ahead to check availability. The sign-up sheet will go out the Sunday before play. You 
must sign yourself up or have someone in the pro shop or lounge sign you up. You cannot sign up 
another player. The last man to sign up will not be guaranteed entry. You must be signed up by 3:00 pm.
Three teams will equal first place only payout, five teams first and second place payout. Seven teams or 
greater will be first, second, and third place payout. This event is scheduled on one of our steak nights. 
To participate in Steak Night, you need to sign up by Tuesday afternoon. Due to the fact of shopping 
prior to steak night purchasing bread, salad, potatoes on Wednesday. Steak night is $5 per person, 
which includes salad, bread, and potatoes. You can invite or bring as many people as you would like. Just
remember to sign them up.
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 Brandon and Chad have started preparing our new greens this past weekend. It will be two to three 
weeks before we can get the sprigs due to a lot of rain where we will be purchasing these sprigs. Once 
we get the sprigs, we will desperately need two committees. One committee to help put sprigs out like 
we did last year for new greens. The second committee is for watering. A sign-up sheet for both will be 
in the pro shop and lounge. We will desperately need volunteers for both committees. Please volunteer 
and help the club out so we can complete this much needed project. 

Spraying the fairways, tee boxes and fairways should be completed this week, depending on rain and 
wind. As you can see, we have a lot going on at this time. Please help out any way you can. We can 
definitely use the extra help. 

In closing tee markers are being stolen from the course. This makes me very upset knowing the money 
we raised to purchase these, and time that was expended painting these markers. Please keep an eye 
out for this.

 Last the driving range has been temporarily moved due to rain and low spots. We are losing a lot of 
range balls to them being plugged in the mud in the low area. If you are hitting from the mound, it is 
now for chipping only. You will need to chip toward the chipping green. All the other activity that is 
passed the low area, is marked off. No drivers or 3 woods will be allowed, because the range has been 
shortened due to these issues. Please be patient with us through our temporary changes and observe all
signs and follow directions. Thank you in advance. Remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,                                                                               

Vickey Evans
Vickey Evans
Club President


